
 

Vista Heights School Celebrates with the  
Grey Cup Committee 

For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — The Calgary Grey Cup Committee will be visiting Vista Heights School to 
bring some football spirit to the school in advance of the big game on Sunday. 
 
The committee will be at the school with a band, clowns and their mascot Charlie Horse. 
Also joining in the fun will be the Stampede Queen and Princesses, as well the First 
Nations Princess. 
 
During the program, students will watch a traditional Indigenous dance and learn about 
the dancer’s culture. The Queen and Princesses will also perform a line dance and 
teach a few steps to the students.  
 
Media are invited to attend the event. There will be an opportunity to speak to select 
students, members of the Grey Cup Committee and other dignitaries in attendance. 
 
Event Details  
Date:         Thursday, Nov. 21 
Time:         1 – 2 p.m.  
Place:   Vista Heights School, 2411 Vermilion St. N.E.  
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Note: Principals have a responsibility to limit media coverage only to students approved 
for interviews. Reporters attending an event are requested to receive permission from a 
CBE contact before interviewing or photographing students. Thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter, and for joining us in celebrating public education.
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